
The holidays are a wonderful time to express our 
gratitude for your business. Without you, we 

wouldn’t be a small business success with over 
six million square feet of flat roofs installed. 

Thank you for placing your trust in us.

E-NEWS HOLIDAYS
2022

We will be closed Dec. 23 and Jan. 2 so our crew can enjoy family time during the 
holidays. We do work throughout the winter, weather permitting, so we’re here 
to take care of your next reroof, repairs, or other roof concerns.

We look forward to the next project.
In the meantime,

Happy New Year

Merry Christmas
&


